
2024 Benefit Brunch Sponsorships

Join us for the Bald Beauties Project Bubbles and Brunch on Sunday, November 3, 2024 at 

Flemings Prime Steakhouse at 11 a.m. 


“Queen Bee” Presenting Sponsorship 

$3000

❀  Logo on brunch program as a presenting partner

❀  One table of 8 for the benefit Brunch

❀  Logo included on Bald Beauties Project Events Page

❀  Verbal recognition at the brunch


    Bubbles & Brunch Sponsorship     

    $1000

    ❀  Logo on brunch program

    ❀  4 seats for the benefit brunch

    ❀  Verbal recognition at the brunch


        BBP Supporter

        $500

        ❀  Name listed on brunch program


The Bald Beauties Project positively impact the lives of children and young adults with cancer in 
Southern Arizona AND supports research through Children’s Oncology Group’s  target pediatric 
AML project.


Important Discloser: The Bald Beauties Project is a project of the Andra Heart Foundation, a 501(c)3 organization. Donations for Bald Beauties Project 

will only be used for the Bald Beauties Project and are deductible to the extent allowed by law


https://www.facebook.com/targetpediatricAML/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/targetpediatricAML/?fref=mentions


Benefit Brunch Sponsorship Agreement 2024


Organization: __________________________________________________________

Contact: ______________________________________________________________

Email: ________________________________ Phone: _______________________

Address: ______________________________________________________________

City: ____________________________ State: _____ Zip: _______________________

I would like to sponsor the Bald Beauties Project Benefit Brunch at the indicated level:

◻  “Queen Bee” Presenting Sponsorship ($3000)

◻ Bubbles & Brunch Sponsorship ($1000)

◻ BBP Supporter ($500)

Please remit payment to:

Bald Beauties Project
PO Box 65796
Tucson, AZ 85728

Sponsorship form and Hi-Res logo can be e-mailed to: maya@baldbeautiesproject.org

Questions?  Contact Maya at 520-907-3111 or Michael at 520-907-2111
  
Thank you for your support of the Bald Beauties Project!

Important Discloser: The Bald Beauties Project is a project of the Andra Heart Foundation, a 501(c)3 organization. Donations for Bald Beauties Project 

will only be used for the Bald Beauties Project and are deductible to the extent allowed by law.


